
Meet Maggie Still, British Ice Skating CEO 
 

Maggie Still would like to invite BIS 
members to share their feedback 
on being a BIS member and ask 
any questions in person.  

 

Two drop in sessions will take 
place on the concourse at Ice 
She?ield during the British Figure 
Skating Championships, and there 
will be other members of the BIS 
team there that will be able to help 
with any questions which are more 
relevant for them.  

 

If you have any questions in advance, or accessibility needs please feel free to 
contact Andrew.Hibberd@iceskating.org.uk. Maggie will be available during two 
dedicated time slots below: 

Wednesday 27th 14:00-15:00 

Friday 29th 2:15-3:15  

If you would like to attend please complete this quick form. 

Please note, there will be opportunities coming soon for members who aren't 
attending the British Championships to connect with Maggie and the team! 

We look forward to seeing many of our members over the next few days. 
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